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25 April 2019 

 

Dear KS2 Parents 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL CLUB 

 
I will be running an Environmental/Forest School Club for KS2 children on Mondays from 
3.20pm to 4.20pm commencing Monday 29 April and finishing Monday 18 July.   
 
This club will give children the opportunity to: 

 Plant and harvest vegetables. 

 Learn to handle tools safely. 

 Maintain the planters and Environmental area. 

 Learn about insects. 

 Learn about and experience teamwork. 

Children who are successful in gaining a place will need to bring old clothes and suitable foot 
wear, their own named gardening gloves and have an up to date tetanus injection.  

Children who attend this club will need to be happy to get wet, muddy, on occasions cold 
and have an interest in their environment.  

Please apply for a place and make payment via your Scopay account. 

Many thanks 

 

 

Ms. Agostini 

 

mailto:office@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk

